Notification to all District 7360 Rotarians:

I am pleased to congratulate PDG Swan Stull on her election to Council
Representative.

PDG Swan will represent our district as a delegate to the Council
on Resolutions and Council on Legislation for the next three years.

Congratulations also to PDG Jim Eberly, who has agreed to be our Alternate
Council Representative.

Our District’s interests will be represented well!
Vicki Zimmerman
District Governor 2022-2023
